
Response from the Croatian authorities regarding the alert ‘Journalist Maja Sever Attacked while 
Taking Pictures’ 
Concerning threats to journalist Maja Sever, we inform that the Šibenik-Knin Police 
Department detained the attackers and conducted a criminal investigation. A criminal complaint was 
filed against them, and they were taken into the custody of the Šibenik-Knin Police Department. 
 


